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Friday 15th April 2020 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

I very much hope that you, your family and friends have been well throughout this unprecedented period.  

You will have heard in the news that the Government wants schools to re-open for a phased return of pupils from 

Monday 1st June. Dependent on the country meeting the five tests to lift lockdown, this phase will be for children in 

Year 6, Year 1, Reception and Nursery. Pupils from other year groups who qualified for childcare during closure are 

also eligible. The Government would like all pupils to return to school ‘a month before the end of the school year’ on 

22nd June for phase 2.  

I am writing to share an overview of our planning / arrangements for phase 1 with you. These have been informed 

by Government advice and our knowledge of the school. I will of course be providing you with more detail in the 

coming weeks. 

Whilst we are desperate for the children to return, the safety of our school community will remain central to all 

decision making about the school’s re-opening.  

Please have a look at the table below and visit our short survey at https://forms.gle/ePMY7DbWuq7djif88 to 

provide information to help us with our planning. Please fill the survey in once for each child you have at the 

school. If you have any further questions or comments about these arrangements, please do not hesitate to email 

me. 

I would also strongly advise that you start to talk to your child about the differences that they will find at school 

when it re-opens, whenever that is, until there is a vaccine for Coronavirus. 

Kind regards, 

Rebecca 

Rebecca Mackenzie 

Headteacher 

De Beauvoir Primary School 

80 Tottenham Road, 

London N1 4BS 
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confidential, may be protected by copyright and may be legally privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient, you 

are notified that any reading, dissemination or copying of this email is prohibited and that no privilege has been 

waived. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and then delete the email and any 
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